
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on November 5, 2014. (1) The deacons made 
nominations and it was approved for the following members to serve on the upcoming 2014-
2015 Stewardship Committee: Mark Speer, Carolyn Morris, Debbie Farris, Adam Poff, Josh 
Veatch, and Curtis Tindle. (2) Members and frequent attendees began receiving the Western 
Recorder today. Our Church newsletter will be published in it once per month. (3) Our 
January Bible Study will be Deuteronomy: Challenge to New Generations. Dr. Mike O’Neil 
will be our guest teacher. The sessions will be held on two Sundays, Jan. 11th and 18th, with 
the 25th as a snow day makeup, if needed. There are 8 sessions in the study guide. The 
schedule will be 4:00 – 5:30, Bible Study Session, 5:30 – 6:00, Pot Luck, and 6:00 – 7:30 
Bible Study Session. (4) Bob Moore, as a representative of the Elevator Committee, reported 
that the air conditioner units have been moved and that Barry Blevins will start moving dirt 
any day now. (5) Bob Moore reported that there was concern about the appearance of the 
balcony. Morris Carpet will carpet the floor for $1,438 or do the floor and pews for $2,008. 
Ernest Taylor suggested they keep looking at options and report back. 
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